
The Loretto High School Chamber Singers
are raising money to travel to the British Isles
during the summer of 2008.  They would love to
provide entertainment for your company holiday
party or gathering.  For more information contact

Anthony Lien at
(916) 482-7793 (ext. 125)   or    alien@loretto.net

Got Entertainment? 


